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Dear Faithful Friends,!!
Thank you for standing by us with your faithful prayers and financial support.  The Lord has blessed with 
some wonderful missions conferences since our last prayer letter.  We had an opportunity last month to 
visit with Missionary Mike Smith and his wife, Sue.  You might recall that Brother Smith suffered a 
massive heart attack while traveling through New Mexico.  For the most part, he is doing very well.  He is 
doing rehabilitation, and the doctors seem to be pleased with his progress.  Their ministry is in Rimrock, 
Arizona.  I was privileged to preach for him during our visit.!!
Also last month we were in Alaska.  It was a blessing to visit Pastor Doug Duffett and Bible Baptist 
Church in Fairbanks again.  He was so kind to allow me to preach to this wonderful congregation one 
more time.  It is a blessing to see what this church is doing for world evangelism, but especially to see 
their burden for Alaska.  We then traveled on to Delta Junction to visit with Missionary Ernie Wyrick and 
his dear wife.  They have been fighting several physical problems, but the Lord continues to bless.  
Following our visit to Delta, we made our way back to Anchorage.  Our primary purpose in going to 
Alaska was to preach a missions conference for Pastor Gregg Clark and the Northern Lights Baptist 
Church.  I have never seen a church with so many enthusiastic young people.  It was, to say the least, a 
pleasure to be with these kind folks for their annual missions conference.!!
The Lord continues to bless World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission by sending us wonderful folks to 
work with, both in the office and in missions work around the world.  Brother John O'Malley is our General 
Director, and his wife, Kim, is our Office Manager.  They have given of themselves completely to serve 
the Lord with World Wide.  They are supported by a great staff that works beyond the call of duty to serve 
many churches and missionary families.  Please pray earnestly for Billy and Jaimie Dillon.  Jaimie works 
in our office and is faced with very serious health issues - I mean very serious.  These are very difficult 
times for both of them, and they are worthy of our sincere prayers.!!
Again, thank you for your kindness toward Darleen and me.  We count on your continued prayers for us.!!
In His Service,!
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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